
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sirwaitis, Sherri  
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 9:36 AM 
To: Rusthoven, Jerry; Guernsey, Greg 
Cc: Rivera, Andrew 
Subject: FW: Hopper-Finley Tract Case C12014-0186 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Jerry and Greg, 
 
The neighbors in case C14-2014-0186 (Hopper-Finley Tract) are asking for a postponement of 3rd 
reading of the case to February 11, 2016 (please see below).  The agent for the case, Michael Whellan, 
had requested that the case be placed on the January 28th CC agenda to complete the case as it has 
been in since October 24, 2014. 
 
I was not informed about the time and date of the meeting with the County until now.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Sherri Sirwaitis  
City of Austin  
Planning & Zoning Department  
sherri.sirwaitis@austintexas.gov  
512-974-3057(office)  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Janie Zbranek [mailto: ]  
Sent: Saturday, January 16, 2016 2:28 PM 
To: Pool, Leslie; Brinsmade, Louisa 
Cc: Ann Denkler; David Greear; Sirwaitis, Sherri; Michael Whellan; Arlene Moody; Frances & Jim Petter; 
Robert Boehm; Janie Zbranek 
Subject: Hopper-Finley Tract Case C12014-0186 
 
It has just been brought to our attention that this case has been re-scheduled for City Council Meeting 
on January 28, 2016 from February 11, 2016. 
 
There will be a meeting regarding issues on this case at the Travis County Office on Wednesday, 
February 3, 2016 at 10:00 am with the following people and maybe more attending. 
 
TC Commissioner Brigid Shea 
TC Commissioner Ron Davis (unconfirmed) 
Council Member Leslie Pool 
Mayor's Chief of Staff John-Michael Cortez City of Pflugerville Assistant City Manager Trey Fletcher and 
staff Emily Baron Zoning & Platting Commissioner Ann Denkler TC Transportation Dept Head David 
Greear & Staff CM Pool Policy Advisor Louisa Brinsmade Property owner Tim Finley & Michael Wheelan, 
Rep. 
Pflugerville Springhill Subdivision Residents: Janie & Louis Zbranek, Arlene Moody, Robert Boehm & 
Frances Petter 

mailto:sherri.sirwaitis@austintexas.gov
mailto:janiezbranek@sbcglobal.net
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  Item # 73



 
It only makes good sense that the 3rd Hearing on this case should be held after the important County 
Meeting is held on February 3rd. 
 
Therefore, we are asking for a postponement for the 3rd hearing on this case to the original date 
scheduled, stated at last Council Meeting on December 10, 2015, to February 11, 2016. 
 
Thanking you all in advance for your assistance in getting this date changed. 
 
Janie & Louis Zbranek 
(On behalf of Pflugerville Springhill Residents) 
15100 Delahunty Ln 
Pflugerville, Tx. 78660 
512-251-4507 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 




